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December 2022 Newsletter 

Co-Headteachers’ Message 
 
So much has happened this half term and we have finished the term with wonderful Christmas performances from 
Year 1 & Year 2 with their ‘Wriggly Nativity’ and Squirrels who performed ‘We’re Going On A Baby Hunt.’  It was 
lovely to see so many proud families supporting their children.  
This term, Year 5 & Year 6 have been creating music following an English National Opera (ENO) scheme and 
were fortunate to have the opportunity to go to London to watch an ENO performance of ‘It’s A Wonderful Life’.  
In school, Year 6 have been studying Macbeth and creating stop-go animations. Year 5 were whisked back to a 
Victorian classroom, whilst Year 4 have been learning about Egyptians and mummification.  Year 3 have been 
learning to play the violin in music. Year 2 have been finding out about The Great Fire of London. Toys have been 
the focus for Year 1 and Squirrels have been ‘Going On A Bear Hunt’  
We would like to thank everyone for their continued support this half term, especially with the ongoing build. The 
building work has been delayed and we are looking at a completion date in February.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a restful break and all the best for 2023! 

 

3.1.23  Staff training day 

4.1.23  Children return to school. Xylem water visit (Yr4) 

6.1.23  Year 1 and Year 2 trip to the pantomime 

16.1.23  Catch up flu vaccinations 

17.1.23  Squirrels - height and weight check 

7.2.23   Young Voices 

10.2.23  Last day of the half term 

 

Doodle  
Please encourage your child to continue to Doodle over the 

Christmas break. Little and often is 
best and the children will receive 5 
epraise points if they Doodle at least 
3 times each week of the holiday. 
 

Please remember to follow Bramingham Primary School on Twitter and Facebook and keep up to 
date with what is happening in school. All of our recent events have been posted on these sites. 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, you will receive 

vouchers for the Christmas break. These will be emailed 

across to you from Ms Legg. 

Gallery 

Next half term 

The curriculum overview for next 

half term will be on the website. We 

hope that you will enjoy finding out 

about what your child will be learn-

ing about next half term. Please 

share the information with your 

child so that they are prepared for 

next half term’s learning. 



 

Every individual, every achievement and every moment matters 

Family Worker News 

Toddler Time Stay and Play-runs every Monday term time 
from 9.00am to 10.15am in the Family room. 
 
CAMH School drop in-Following the huge success of the last parent drop-in 
session with clinicians from the Child and Adolescent Mental Health team, we will 
be hosting another session in January. We are looking at Tuesday 31st January 
starting at 2pm. There will be 20-minute slots available. A letter will go out nearer 
the time confirming the session. If you have any queries or questions, please 
contact Miss Legg. 

Christmas can be a difficult time for many here are some useful helplines open over 
Christmas  
NHS Volunteer Responders -  0808 196 3646           
NSPCC - 0808 800 5000  
Childline - 0800 1111                                                  
Samaritans - 116 123 
Shout – Text 85258                                                      
Mind  -  0300 123 3393 
No Panic  -  0300 7729844                                          
Drinkline - 0300 123 1110 
Talk to Frank - 0300 123 6600                                   
National Debtline  -  0808 808 4000 
Shelter  -  0808 800 4444 
National Domestic Abuse Helpline - 0808 2000 247 
National Rape Crisis Helpline  -  0808 802 9999 
Cruse Bereavement Care - 0808 808 1677 
Macmillan Cancer Support  -   0808 808 00 00 
Campaign Against Living Miserably  -  0800 58 58 58 

Attendance 

We have published our Attendance Strategy 

on our website. Please take the time to 

familiarise yourself with the strategy. 

Remember children who are in school for 97% 

of the week, automatically gain 5 epraise 

points and for 100% attendance, children will 

gain 10 epraise points. 

We are aiming to start our teaching and/or 

assemblies at 9:00 so please try and make 

sure that your child is in school before 08:55. 

You will have received a letter informing you 

of your child’s attendance for this term.  You 

will now receive one of these every term. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Classes with Top Attendance this half 

term. 

Week 1 - Wrens and Rabbits 

Week 2 -  Rabbits 

Week 3 - Rabbits 

Week 4 - Rabbits 

Week 5 - Rabbits 

Week 6 - Doves 

Week 7 - Doves 

Values 

Our values this half term have been Patience 

 

 

 

 And Resilience. 

 

 

 

Every class has voted for their own Values Role 

Models and these children were announced in our 

celebration assembly. 

Values Role Models for Patience 

Picture Perfect! 

 

Merry Christmas from everyone at Bramingham! 

P.E Uniform  

Please remember that children need to come to 

school on P.E days in their Bramingham P.E kit– 

navy shorts/ joggers, red T– shirt and navy 

sweatshirt. If you need support sourcing a P.E. kit, 

please contact our family workers who may be 

able to support. 

Friends Of Bramingham PTA 

A huge thank you to our Friends who have worked so hard  

this term to organise events and raise money for the school.  

The first school disco of the year raised around £700.  

The Christmas Fair (our first in many years) raised around £1500. Secret Shop 

raised £800 

Our Friends Committee are keen to recruit new members. Please get in touch if 

you can offer your time, ideas or if you have contacts that can help raise funds 

for the school.. 

We would like to thank the committee and all parents for their support with the 

fundraising events. 

Reception 
Ameera 
Year 1 
Raphael 
Ava 
Year 2 
Deena 
Zakariya 

Year 3 

Megan 

Charlotte 

Year 4 

Sofia 

Lois 

 

Year 5 

Kimberly 

Jacob 

Year 6  

Sofia 

Katelyn 

 


